
 

 
For Immediate Release 
Contact: Shenetta Johnson 
 (248) 203-8987 
 SJohnson2@webershandwick.com  
 

In Association with Fresh Express Inc., ALDI Voluntarily Recalls Little Salad Bar Garden Salad  
 
Batavia, Ill. (June 23, 2020) – In cooperation with Fresh Express Inc., and out of an abundance of caution, 
ALDI has removed Little Salad Bar Garden Salad from select stores as a precautionary measure due to 
possible Cyclospora infection. 
 
The recall affects all product codes of ALDI Little Salad Bar Garden Salads with use-by dates of May 16 to 
July 04 and distributed in the states of Arkansas, Illinois, Iowa, Indiana, Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, 
North Dakota, South Dakota and Wisconsin between May 1 and June 19. 
 
If customers have the affected Little Salad Bar Garden Salad, they should discard it immediately. 
 
Customers with additional questions can contact Fresh Express Consumer Response Center toll-free at 
(800) 242-5472 Monday - Friday during the hours of 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. Eastern time. 
 
ALDI sincerely regrets any inconvenience and concern this voluntary recall may cause. 
 
About ALDI U.S. 
ALDI is one of America’s fastest growing retailers, serving millions of customers across the country each 
month. With nearly 2,000 stores across 36 states, ALDI is on track to become the third-largest grocery 
retailer by store count by the end of 2022. When it comes to value, ALDI won’t be beat on price. For nine 
years running, ALDI has held the esteemed title of Value Leader among U.S. grocery stores by Market Force 
Information**, and ALDI has been No. 1 for price according to the dunnhumby Retailer Preference Index 
Report for three years running. Since 1976, ALDI has offered a unique shopping experience where 
customers Shop differentli® and never have to compromise on quality, selection or value. In fact, 1 in 3 
ALDI-brand products are award-winning***.  
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